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e g Hot Lunch Orders

Hot lunch orders are now being accepted online. Monthly orders can be placed from the 1* until the 20"
of the previous month. For example, November orders will be accepted online from October 1 to
October 20.

To ensure that your child’s lunch gets delivered to the correct lunchroom, please make sure to choose
the correct class for your child. New for this year’s program is a spot on the online lunch order form to
sign up as a volunteer. Volunteers are asked to be at the school by 11:30 a.m. on hot lunch days. You will
be met in the front office by a Parent Association member. It’s an easy job and we look forward to

seeing youl!
Step’s for Ordering Hot Lunch Online
1. Visit timberlea.hotlunches.net
2. Choose "Click Here to Register"
3. Enter Access Code ” TPS”
4. Complete the rest of the registration form. If you wish to receive reminders about deadlines and

order details, be sure to include your email address.

Click "Register Now"

Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Timberlea School
Once each child is registered, click on "Orders"
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Payment Options

All payments must be made online. You can either pay with a credit card as a PayPal guest or set up your
own PayPal account.

*Note: If you experience any issues with your PayPal account, you must contact PayPal directly to

resolve the issue.


https://timberlea.hotlunches.net/admin/?sid=&un=0

